
KPAC - Donation Request 
 

Dear Kilmer Families: 

Welcome back to all new & returning families.  Each year our PAC (Parent Advisory Council) 

fundraises for our children’s extracurricular items such as fieldtrips, music supplies, sports 

equipment, & cultural performances, just to name a few.  The PAC budget allotment for these 

activities, and much more, is approximately $10,000.   This year, along with all the above items, 

we have added an extraordinary goal of a new mobile computer lab bringing this year’s budget 

to $24,000. 

A suggested donation of $30 per child or $50 per family potentially reaches the basic budget for 

the year.  Last year donations generated over $1700 towards the budget.  The quicker these 

donations come in the faster we will reach our goal to purchase a new mobile computer lab.   

TAX RECEIPTS will be issued from School District 43, to those who donate to the Kilmer PAC by 

October 14th. 

Cheques must be payable to:  Kilmer Elementary School   

The fundraising committee has also attached the prescheduled events for this year.  We hope 

you enjoy all the opportunities for you and your children to participate in these events.   

The Fundraising Team Thanks You for your support. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Rachelle Jadot, thejadots@gmail.com, 604-552-7435.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please detach and return by Friday, Oct. 14th  

Tax Receipt to be issued to: ______________________________________________________ 

Address_____________________________City__________________ Postal Code___________ 

_________$30.00 per child   Telephone _________________________________ 

_________$50.00 per family   Div #(s)/ Teacher(s) ______________________ 

$__________Other  

Cheques payable to: Kilmer Elementary School  


